Department of 

Human Resources

Memo

To:
Dr. Randy Poe, Superintendent
From:  Phil Sheehy, Director Human Resources
Date:
January 5, 2018 
Re:
New Job Description – “Process and Performance Analyst” 
The continued growth of the Boone County School District requires that the District make every effort to manage this growth in a manner that optimizes operational performance through tightly aligned processes that yield high productivity and cost efficiency. To that end a new position, “Process and Performance Analyst” is proposed.  This position would work with the Director of Process and Performance Management to continually evaluate cross-divisional processes, procedures and practices to assure consistence and alignment with our mission.

As proposed this position is a classified hourly position that would be paid on the G13 level of the classified hourly salary schedule. 
Human Resources recommends approval of this position as proposed.    
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